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Technical Statement

Family Worship Center Church, Inc., licensee of WFFL (FM), is seeking to relocate the station
and increase the power using a non-directional antenna. The new site is an existing tower
known as ASR 1058934. The prohibited overlap requirements of Section 73.509 are exceeded.

The proposed site is .78 KM from two non-directional AM radio stations: WLTG (AM) on 1430
kHz and WPCF (AM) on 1290 kHz. This proposed site is further than one wavelength from both
stations. The wavelength for 1430 is 209.8 meters and for 1390 the wavelength is 232.6
meters. Given the fact that the new WFFL site is 780 meters for the combined AM radiator,
there is thought to be no potential impact on either of these AM stations per Section 1.30002
of the Commission’s rules.
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